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OIL CONSERVAT:ON COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

November 17, 1954

Mr. J. M. Lujan

Drilling Superintendent for
Russell Stockley

Des Moines, New Mexico

Re: Russell Stockley
#1 Homer Schmitt
Sec. 4- T2Z9N-R29E
UNION COUNTY

Dear Jake,

Please find enclosed your approved copy of Oil
Conservation Commission Ferm C-103, Report on Re sult
of Casing Shut-off, relative to the above captioned well.

It is proper that you submit with anticipation a notice
of intention to run and cement casing on our Ferm C-102, when~
ever that step is in sight so that we can arrange for someone to
witness the job, if such witnessing is at all possible.

Kindest personal regards,

EUGENE A. CHAVEZ,
Oil & Gas Inspector Dist. #4
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